
Sensing and Internet of Things 

9680 Old Bailes Road  

Fort Mill, SC, 29707 

 

 

< Date> 

< Customer FSE First Name> < Customer FSE Last Name> 
< Cust Name> 
<Customer Address (1st Line)> 
< Customer City>, < Customer State Abbr> < Customer Zipcode> 
< Customer Country Desc> 
 
Dear < Customer FSE Last Name>, 
 
Subject:   
 

This is to inform you that effective immediately, Honeywell will no longer offer the part numbers outlined in the Excel 
document enclosed, due to low volume. We are requesting that our customers place their last order by September 19, 

2018, as no orders will be accepted after this date. 
 

Timeline of Events 
The following timeline pertains to all retired hour meter products listed in the provided Excel document. These dates 

are subject to change based on component availability. 

Last Time Buy Honeywell will not accept hardware orders after this date September 19, 2018 

Last Time Ship Honeywell will not ship product after this date December 31, 2018 

 
  
Honeywell values its customers and realizes that this product obsolescence may require new platform validation. We 
want to work with you to make this a smooth transition to your new platform. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Honeywell sales consultant or your sales representative for Honeywell 
products. 
 


